
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Miss T Kelvie, NPQH   
Head Teacher 
Teapot Lane, Aylesford, Kent, 
ME20 7JU 
Tel: 01622 717341   
Email: info@aylesford.kent.sch.uk 
Website: www.aylesford.kent.sch.uk 

 

Wednesday 13th July 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer and Student, 
 

Aylesford School would like to inform parents and carers about the transition events that will be running during Term 1 in September 
2022. We appreciate that the transition from primary school to secondary school can be a daunting experience for both students and their 
parents/carers. Therefore, we encourage students to take full advantage of the various opportunities to look around the school to support 
the transition process.  
 

School Tours- September 2022 
 

If you would like to come and have a look at Aylesford School on a normal school day we are offering students and one parent/carer the 
opportunity to have a tour of the school with myself or a member of the Senior Leadership Team. Tours will run during term 1 on the dates 
below every Tuesday at 9:00 to book a tour please telephone the School Administrator; Sophie Berry on 01622 717 341 with your 
preferred date. 
 
Kindly note tours are only available for year 6 pupils; year 5 pupils will have an opportunity to tour the school later in the academic year.  
 

Year 6 Tour dates available:  

13/09/22 – 9:00am-10:00am   

20/09/22 – 9:00am-10:00am   

27/09/22 – 9:00am-10:00am   

04/10/22 – 9:00am -10:00am  

11/10/22 – 9:00am -10:00am  

18/10/22 – 9:00am -10:00am  

Transition Events at Aylesford School 
 

At Aylesford we pride ourselves in being able to offer vast amounts of opportunities to support the transition process. This includes our 
after-school transition programme that runs once a week offering students the opportunity to visit the school and take part in different 
sessions in English, Maths, Science, Cooking, Woodwork, Sport and all Humanity and Language based subjects. Sessions will run  
From Monday 12th September – Monday 10th October.  

 

Aylesford School Open Evening will be running on Thursday 22nd September 2022. This is a hugely popular event that attracts vast amounts 
of the public and includes our whole staffing body as well as our students. Therefore, to ensure that we can plan accordingly we ask that 
parents use the link below to confirm their space which includes choosing your preferred time to attend the Head teachers talk. Kindly 
note that this event is for year 6 pupils only. As well as this, we will be offering a Family Fun Morning on Saturday 24th September 2022. 
 

To secure your child’s space at any/all of the listed events please confirm attendance by clicking HERE. 
 
We really look forward to welcoming you into our school and will do all we can to ensure the smooth transition of students to Aylesford 
School.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss T Kelvie 
Head Teacher 

mailto:info@aylesford.kent.sch.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/14LrH2mNKk4O59rFQGTADHCUSeNQBWPYQtZsE5PA-FvQ/edit?ts=62ce8aee

